
VILLAGE OF CUBA

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING


PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that a public hearing will be held by the Village Board of the Village of Cuba on the 8th day of May, 2023, at 7:00 p.m., at the Cuba Village Hall, 17 E. Main Street, Cuba, New York, to consider proposed improvements to the Village of Cuba Sanitary Sewer System. 
Pursuant to a Preliminary Engineering Report prepared by Barton and Loguidice D.P.C, dated June 2022 the proposed improvements to such sewer system includes various upgrades to the systems wastewater treatment plant and sewage collection system.
The Village has determined that the cost of such improvements has been determined to be based on the number of users in such Sewer system.
The report shows the estimated costs of these improvements to be $8,773,000.


Any resident of any of the Village of Cuba shall be entitled to be heard upon this matter at such public hearing.  Copies of the proposed Preliminary Engineering Report showing these proposed improvements are available for review at the Village of Cuba Village Hall, 17 E. Main Street, Cuba, New York.


This by Resolution of the Village Board of the Village of Cuba.

_____________, Village Clerk

Village of Cuba
